
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Welcome to First Lutheran Church. We ask 

everyone to complete the “Footprints” 

listing if you are a visitor, communing, or 

have a prayer request. All baptized 

Christians who understand that Christ is 

truly present in the bread and wine are 

welcome to join us for Holy Communion. 

Wheat/gluten-free communion wafers are 

available on the baptismal font during 

communion. Grape juice is available on 

both sides. We ask that you “think green” 

and place blank “Footprints” forms in the 

narthex to be reused. There are several 

large print bulletins available in the 

narthex.  Please ask an usher for 

assistance. 
  

THANK YOU to Karon Makrancy for sharing 

her musical gifts with us this morning. We 

are truly blessed to have such talent in our 

congregation.  
 
 
 
 
 

PRAYERS ARE REQUESTED Loni Seemann, Ed, 

Jerry, Autumn, Sam Blosser, Lucas, Luann, 

Beth Hardesty, Lori Miller, Roger Siler, 

Larry Deal,  Larry Hall, Virginia Hackworth, 

Laura Cavitt,  Jane Wobser, Voleta 

Willford, Ryan Nunn, Madison Kirk, Sally 

Robinson, Shirley Ruehle, Kathy Kapostasy, 

Roy Wise, Lucas, Kate, Marisa Sanders, 

Family of David Fleming, Amy & Anne, 

Andy & Ron Hoke, Michelle, Bill, Austin, 

Rhonda, Tyler, Rose Barbosa, Marylin 

Basinger, Angie, Barb Larick, Marilyn 

Jones, Lori Rizor Family, Rob Smith, 

Raleigh Hahn, Joyell Zamudio, and 

Catroina. Please pray for those serving 

in our military: Sean Napier, Drew 

Weissling, Matthew Price, Austin Brown, 

Brandon Shanahan, Corey Spoon, Thomas, 

Caleb Ekin, Jake Hardesty, Eric Lemire, 

Josh Rowan, Mitchell & Jackson Gardiner, 

and Ian Roberts.  
 

FOOD FOR THOUGHT FOLKS!  We have moved 

the purple bags, breads, etc. to Fellowship 

Hall Look for the supplies and the 

kitchenette refrigerator on the wall under 

the clock.  So far this has been a 

successful and welcoming program for 

First.  Thanks to the many volunteers who 

agreed to deliver a welcome gift.  So 

please, carry on! 

 

DON'T FORGET THE COMMUNITY DINNER THIS 

SUMMER! We continue to serve our meal 

the first Sunday of each month.  Look for 

the sign-up sheet at the Lincoln St. 

entrance. There are plenty of ways to 

share your gifts with others....time, talents, 

etc. 
 

IT HAS BEGUN! The renovation is finally here.  

Entrance to the church for the next six to 

eight weeks will only be through the 

Lincoln Street doors. If the stairs are too 

much and you need to use the elevator, 

please feel free to do so. 

 

IF YOU HAVE AN EAST ENTRY KEY, it will only 

work on the elevator door entrance. 

PLEASE, PLEASE, PLEASE, stay off the floor 

in the main hallway. By walking on the 

main floor you risk tracking tar and 

solvents into other rooms in the church as 

well as your home or car. These spots are 

very difficult to remove from the floor and 

carpet. 
   

THE RESTROOMS ON THE MAIN FLOOR are not 

available.  There are restrooms in the 

Sunday school wing.  Take the elevator 

down to the basement level.  Turn Left out 

of the elevator and the restrooms are in 

the hall on your left.  If the five steps are 

difficult for you to manage, you may use 

the stair lift.  We ask for your patience as 

we all wait for the completion of this new 

project.  
 
 
 

BABY KIT REQUESTS FOR THE LAST 2 WEEKS OF 

JUNE are a new jacket, sweater, or 

sweatshirt with a hood, or include a baby 

cap sizes between 6 and 24 months.  The 

collection box is in the narthex.  (The 

WalMart west of the interstate has the 

items)  Thank you for helping mothers 

affected by disaster or poverty. 

 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED - Riehm Farm will be 

using the parking lot again this summer 

for vegetable delivery.  They are here 

from 4:30-5:30 pm on Thursday each 

week.  Please sign up to help with delivery 

of the vegetables they give to the church 

for your use or to take to the City 

Mission.  A sign-up sheet is on the bulletin 

board by the Lincoln Street entrance. 

Please contact Carolyn Bryant if you have 

any questions. 
 

IN THE BLINK OF AN EYE, SUMMER HAS ARRIVED! 

Often our schedules change, but our 

responsibilities don’t.  Chances are church 

members will be traveling and hopefully 

taking the opportunity to worship in the 

communities they are visiting.  Take this 

opportunity over the summer to set-up 

online giving to First Lutheran.  This can 

be done with the Simply-Giving program 

utilized by the church or using the auto-

pay feature within your own bank.  

Maintain your weekly or monthly 

stewardship to the church since its 

financial responsibilities aren’t able to take 

a vacation!  

 

Financials Thru    May 

General Fund Receipts $163,611 

Actual Expenses $160,557 

Year to Date Difference $3,054 

    firs 
Sunday Worship 8:15 & 10:45 

Sunday School 9:30 
 

Lutheran 

Lord, Be Glorified          


